VAUGHAN MEMORIAL AWARD

History

The Vaughan Memorial Award was created by Hartley Wintney Parish Council in memory of the late Clerk Patrick Vaughan. It is given to a person who works closely with the Parish Council, either in a paid or voluntary capacity, who it is felt makes a marked contribution to village life.

The recipients of the Vaughan Memorial Award are as follows:

2023 - Graham Gillies

2022 - Duncan Swan and Suzanne McDermott-Swan

2020/2021 – Graham Bartlett

2019 - Cathy Roberts

2018 - Hartley Wintney Football Club

2017 – John Sage

2016 – award not made

2015 – Dorothy Harvey

2014 - Jean Amos

2013 - Chris Cornwell

2012 - Jan Philips

2011 – Peter Fountain

2010 – John Cox

2009 - Mark Hazell